Impact of the COVID-19 Pandemic on the Movement Behaviours of
Canadian Children and Youth with Disabilities: Baseline Survey Results
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In Spring 2020, researchers from the National Physical Activity Measurement (NPAM) Study' conducted a survey among 151 parents of a child with a disability to understand
how the COVID-19 pandemic has impacted their child's movement behaviours (i.e., physical activity, sedentary behaviour, and sleep) and overall health.

In comparison to before the pandemic and related restrictions:
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Despite these challenges, children and youth, and their families,
started new indoor and outdoor hobbies!
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Every day is different as we continue adjusting to the pandemic. Staying
active and reducing sedentary behaviours is a commonly experienced
challenge, especially now with restrictions on recreation and programming.
What matters is being mindful of finding the appropriate balance of physical
activity, sleep, and sedentary behaviours for your child.
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Parents play a key role in supporting their child’s movement behaviours!
In comparison to before the pandemic and related restrictions:
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Would you like fo learn more about supporting
your child’s physical activity participation?

Free, evidence-based tools and strategies for you and your child
Meet and support other parents « Expert resources, limited spots
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Based on recommendations from parents, here are a few ways we plan to
share our study findings:

Organizations who
work with children and
youth in the area of
sport and recreation

Academic papers in
peer-reviewed
journals

Local media and
government

Disability
organizations

We thank all parents for their recommendations and are committed to sharing
your thoughts with those who a play key role in policy- and decision-making.

" The NPAM Study is a national study on the movement behaviours and mental health of Canadian
school-aged children and youth with disabilities, led by Dr. Kelly Arbour-Nicitopoulos at the University
of Toronto. This NPAM COVID-19 substudy included a baseline and 6-month follow-up survey between
May and November 2020. Follow-up survey results will be shared in early 2021.




